Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 7:42:53 PM

First name: Tim Last name: Farr Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear USFS

Please reconsider the fixed anchor policy and work with the climbing community to find an amicable solution. As a lifetime recreationalist in the forest, and a professional mountain guide and as a member of SAR teams, often times existing anchors have come increasingly useful for a safe and rewarding experience. Without the use of these, management in a vertical realm for managing acceptable levels of risk would not have been possible, or increasingly dangerous.

Please work with mountain guides, SAR teams and visitors of the wilderness areas to work towards a more viable solution for all.

- Tim Farr